
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
Our ref: AHN/SCR 
 
March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Arbor - Online Payments  
 
From Tuesday 1st April, all school online payments are to be made via Arbor.    
 
Instructions for all payment related queries can be found via the links below: 
 
Top up accounts and viewing payments in the Arbor Parent App 
 
Top up accounts and viewing payments in the Parent Portal 
 
When you receive emails  about planned trips, the details for making payments online will be included in 
the information.  If when you log into your account, you do not see the activity you wish to pay for, please 
contact the finance office. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you require further information: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tim Spencer 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA 
──────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────── 

Telephone: 01462 621200 –  Email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk – Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk 
 

GROWING EXCELLENCE EVERY DAY 
 
 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/22123188173853-Top-up-accounts-and-viewing-payments-in-the-Arbor-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/22123135039773-Top-up-accounts-and-viewing-payments-in-the-Parent-Portal
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